
 

 

 

 
 
WOW- what a great start. The children in Reception are FANTASTIC, a few minor tears but 
after 5-10 minutes, these go. They are HAPPY, they are ENJOYING school and they feel 
SAFE. We will let all parents know if there are any issues. In the next few weeks, you will 
have the chance to meet your child’s teacher for a 1;1 meeting. 

Tips for parents: 
- Reassure your child that you will be back 
- Talk through the day 
- Look at the blog together and praise them 

Week beginning 19th September the Reception children will be walking into school without any 
parents. There will be many staff around to support. Please do not worry, they thrive with us 
encouraging and them being independent. 
 

- FOOD- all school meals are VEGETARIAN. If you think your child is eligible for a free 
school meal, please contact the school. 

- Under parents section we have a new area that may help parents with the budgeting 
and ideas. We will also be posting Boot Fund letters in this section when available and 
will not be giving them out at the office. You will then need to bring once completed 
to the office and we will post for you. 

- School Trips are expensive, that is why we are capping them at £30 for the year if you 
pay in the next few weeks. Year 2, Year 3 trips are coming up, and these trips will cost 
more if you pay as you go. 

- All parents will be expected to meet their child’s new teacher by October half term. 
We will discuss progress and how they are getting on as well as checking emergency 
number and addresses etc. You also have the chance to share anything you think we 
need to know. 

- The school website has a calendar section on it. Please look at it for visits and clubs. All 
clubs finish by 4 pm. If parents are late we do have a late collection policy which we 
will refer to and use. 

- NEXT HOLIDAY is: Saturday 22nd October and we come back on Tuesday 1st November. 
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